
Social gatherings of small social bubbles and families are a contributing factor in rising COVID-19

cases.  For everyone's safety, please limit social gatherings to those who live with you and use

alternate means of socializing and  communicating with anyone outside your household. Following

safety guidelines is still important, even for community members who have been vaccinated. 

 

Take the necessary precautions to ensure your family has a happy, healthy Easter

weekend. 

 

The bubble you ACTUALLY have.

The bubble

you THINK

you have.


